
 

 

 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

 

 

Municipality of South Huron 

322 Main St. S. 

Exeter, ON 

N0M 1S6 

 

 

Dear Council, 

 

 On behalf of our organization we are seeking authorization to partner with the 

Municipality to seek funding from the Grand Bend Community Foundation for an upgrade to our 

security system.  We are a not-for-profit and as such we cannot apply directly to the Foundation 

as we would not be deemed a qualified donee for their granting purposes.   

This project will allow the tenants at Huron Turning Point greater security for 

themselves and fellow tenants.  The cost of the project is $1,966.20.  We have included the 

quote from AMP Security for your information.  The deadline for applications is September 30, 

2020. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.  We look forward to being able 

to partner with the Municipality in this project. 

 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

 

 Shawn Walker 
 Executive Director 
 Huron Turning Point 
 519-318-1992 

 


